
Brief submission 
Privatisation of human services IS NOT in the best interests of the people. Privatisation 
makes transparency non-existent, services end up getting cut or weakened, costs of services 
go up while CEO's pockets are fed AT THE EXPENSE of the people, private companies 
NEVER get held accountable, monopolies end up engulfing smaller business and reduce 
competition to large sectors, while also reducing the quality of employee's work place and job 
security. The impact of employment and productivity from 
privatisation; http://cordis.europa.eu/documents/documentlibrary/122489371EN6.pdf  

The VAST majority of Australians will not be ok with the move to privatise services, for a 
quick buck. Profit fueled organisations SHOULD NOT be in charge of public services. 

Vanessa Parkes 
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